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Happy Independence Day! 
 
 

We will be continuing with our Montessori Curriculum throughout the summer. 
There will be no Summer Camp this year. 
 
We will still follow the state guidelines to keep our facility safe and disinfected. 
Teachers will continue wearing masks. 
 
We will be closed on Friday July 3, 2020 for Independence Day. 
 
v During the summer months, please remember to put an  ice pack with your child’s 

lunch to prevent any food spoilage.     
 
 

 ICE-CREAM DAY    Friday July 10, 2020 
 
FUN IN THE SUN with sprinklers Friday July 17, 2020 
 
MOVIE DAY     Friday July 24, 2020 

 
 
 

July Birthdays         
      
      
    Atticus Wang    July 07   3 years 

    Dia Nair     July 13   7 years 

    Megan Almazan   July 22   5 years 

    Tej Parbhoo    July 25   5 years  

   Jordan Wheatley    July 28   3 years 

 


